DSDS E-News (Email Blast)

Date:  Friday, January 6, 2012

Time:  2:34 PM
Subject:  Functional Needs Support Services in General Population Shelters
The attached free training course is being offered by Missouri State Emergency Management Agency (SEMA) in Sikeston on January 18th.  Registration deadline is January 10th.  SEMA will provide reimbursement for participants that are over 50 miles away to assist with meals and lodging. 

This workshop provides planning guidance to meet access and functional needs in general population shelters. It is intended to provide assistance in understanding the requirements related to sheltering children and adults with functional support needs. This information is important for in-home service providers to continue services to their clients during times of disasters/emergencies when clients will need to be located at a shelter. Attending this training will also help providers understand what services will be offered at a shelter; and how a provider can be at the table in planning, supporting and providing services during times of disaster by partnering with their local emergency management. 

